Jones, Michael

From: info@nelsonplanthire.co.uk

Sent: 21 November 2022 12:48

To: ‘Tanner, Matt'

Cc: Jones, Michael

Subject: RE: Whitehouse Field - Additional Information Required
Importance: High

Matt,

Without sounding like a pendant.

I/we would really appreciate a response no later than the date Michael Jones of tetratech has specified of 9™
December, this matter is very straight forward now and there can be no more delays. The questions that you have
posed within your schedule 5 notice have already been fully answered numerous times and confirmed and
substantiated by various appeals, information and inspectorates decisions.

We cannot allow this process to continue infinitum & our next step is obviously to trigger the appeal process once
again which we are keen to avoid.

When you were first assigned this application we were of the understanding that this was to streamline our
application due to previous EA short comings within their procedural requirements, | am conscious that we have

somewhat slowed down again and appear to be going over old ground.

Please confirm that the deadline of the 9™ December can be met by yourselves, in order that we can finally
complete the scheme and satisfy the planning conditions and local authority.

Kind regards,

Simon Nelson

Phone: 01264 726121 or 01264 357627
Mobile: 07920 100 120

Email: info@nelsonplanthire.co.uk

Website: www.nelsonplanthire.co.uk

Confidentiality Note:
This message is intended for the named person above and may be confidential, privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure.

If it has reached you by mistake please contact the sender on 01264 726121 and delete the message immediately.

From: Tanner, Matt <Matthew.Tanner@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 November 2022 12:10



